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January 18, 1913

Dr. Charies P. Steinmets,

Wendoll Avenue,

Schenectady,

Hew York.
My dear Dr, Steinmetz! v

I have received your letter of Jamuary 13th,

addressed to the Board of Dircectors, which will be placed
on the calendar of business to be considered at the next
meeting of the Board, Pebruary 1l4th. I sincerely hope that
all differences of opinion in regard to transfers, referred

to in this communication will be cleared up at that time.
Yours truiy,

 RWPg Acting Secretary.




